A VISIT TO THE RENOVATED LAND REGISTRY OFFICE IN
MOSTAR
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The delegations of the Federal Administration for Geodetic and Real Property Affairs, City of Mostar and
Cantonal Ministry of Justice have visited renovated premises of the Land Registry office in Mostar on 6
May 2022.

The premimes have been renovated and equiped within the Real Estate Registration Project funded by
World Bank. As a part of the Real Estate Registration Project overall activities, 29 land registry and
cadastral offices were renovated and equipped in accordance with the highest standards, which
significantly improved the quality of services, improved the working environment and work organization.



At the end of this meeting the representatives of the Land Registry office, Mayor of the City of Mostar
Mr. Mario Kordic, President of the City Council Mr. Salem Maric, Cantonal Minister of Justice Mr. Suad
Balic and Judge Ms. Elma Brcic Rozajac have expressed gratitude and satisfaction to the Federal
Administration for Geodetic and Real Property Affairs for the support provided from the project funds.

The delegation of the Federal Geodetic Administration was led by Mr. Zeljko Obradovic, Director.
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